
 

 

 

 

<Message Starts> 

FLOOD WATCH AND ACT CANCELLATION 
Time Message Issued: 22:45 hours 
Date Message Issued: 14/02/2014 

 

SES advises that a heavy rain event across the Mid-North districts this evening has passed. The risk of 
flooding to areas bounded by Clare, Balaklava, Hamley Bridge and Eudunda, including the towns of Auburn, 
Saddleworth, Riverton and Kapunda has significantly reduced and the Flood Watch and Act notification has 
been cancelled.  

While the immediate threat of flash flooding has decreased the SES urges people to use extreme caution 
when in the vicinity of fast flowing water. 

The public should continue to monitor local conditions.  The SES will provide targeted Advice or Emergency 
Warnings should the need arise. 

A Severe Thunderstorm Warning for damaging wind and heavy rainfall for people in the North East Pastoral 
and parts of the Flinders and North West Pastoral districts remains current. 

SES advises you should: 

 not drive, ride or walk through flood water 

 keep children and yourself clear of creeks and storm drains, and  

<Message Ends> 
 

 
 

For media enquiries telephone the SES Media Line on (08) 8211 6176 
For SES response in floods or storms telephone 132 500 
If the matter is life threatening telephone 000 (triple zero) 

For further information www.ses.sa.gov.au 

http://www.ses.sa.gov.au/

